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Beware of Goblins, Ghouls, and Phishing Scams –
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For nearly 20 years, October has served as Cybersecurity Awareness Month. To highlight the importance

of being cyber ready, we will release weekly tricks and treats as part of this four-part series to make your

business more cyber savvy.

In our first installment, “Beware of Goblins, Ghouls, and Phishing Scams,” businesses can use the template email

below to remind employees to stay alert as cybercriminals take advantage of the holidays, beginning with the

spooky season. The template provides:

1. An overview of “phishing.”

2. Common scams during the holiday season.

3. Tips on how to spot a phishing scam.

4. Instructions on what to do if an employee receives a phishing email.
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Beware of Goblins, Ghouls, and Phishing Scams –  A draft email template.

Download Template

For more information and a customizable Word template for your business, please email Sadia Mirza

(sadia.mirza@troutman.com) for further information.
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